
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 24 By Councillor Caldwell for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 31 August 2023 

   

Question (1) What is the Council’s position on street furniture actively 

being installed in 2023 to 2015 Edinburgh Street Design 

Guidance specifications, rather than 2022 Guidance? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What is the Council’s policy in responding to serious 

accessibility and safety concerns raised by residents on 

infrastructure such as benches (C1-5-a in 2015 into F2 in 

2022), pavement width (C1-1-a and C1-1-b in 2015 into P2 

in 2022) or cycle racks (C2-4 in 2015 into C7 in 2022) that 

don’t meet 2022 Guidance? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What steps generally across Edinburgh are the 

Administration taking to ensure infrastructure that doesn’t 

meet the 2022 Guidance (but meets 2015) is replaced with 

infrastructure that does? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) What steps, specifically on the Trams to Newhaven Project 

and handover, are the Administration taking to ensure 

infrastructure that doesn’t meet the 2022 Guidance (but 

meets 2015) is replaced with infrastructure that does? 

Answer (4)  

   

   

 
 


